
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From the Society Board 
We always welcome interested parents who could bring their knowledge and ideas to the table. 
We meet once a month. On the table: 
Fundraisers Moms Pantry planned for November 
  And what we decide for 2017 as the next Casino isn’t till spring of 2018 
Advertising discussions 
Fees and staff Wages 
Storage 

The Board meetings rotate monthly from evening to noon to accommodate families’ busy lives. 
Next Board Meeting Wednesday Sept 21st at 12:00 noon 

At the Macro Building behind Centre on 116thave 
 

Upcoming Fundraiser: We will be doing a Moms Pantry Fundraiser 
in November right on time for Christmas baking and gift giving. It is the 
expectation of the Centre for all families to participate by presenting the 
selection of products to FRIENDS, FAMILY & COWORKERS and such. These 
extra funds supply the Centre with arts and craft materials, and 
replacement for aging toys and equipment. All fundraisers help in keeping 
our FEES affordable. Check out the products at 
https://www.momspantry.ca/ 

 

On going 
fundraising: 

Do you dread taking 
your returnable bottles 
to the Depot? 

Drop them off at the 
Centre or clearly mark 
the bags with 1336 and 
drop the bags into the 
points plus drop off 
location at either 
Recycle Plus location. 
Don’t forget to register 
the # of bags with the 
cashierIt’s that Easy! 

 

Our New SECURITY System is ready to go 

We will soon be locking the front door during 
the bulk of the day when there is no staff to 
greet persons when they enter the building. 
Fobs are available so that you can gain 
entrance without buzzing. A deposit will be 
required for the fob. 

Marietta or Jessie can issue you a fob when 
you have a moment, please come and see us. 
With the fob you will be able to gain access 
between 7:00am to 5:30 pm with a swipe; 
instrument panel is to the right of the door. If 
you do not have a fob you will need to push 
the button and a tot room staff will ask for 
info before they open door perhaps ask you to 
show ID. 

 



Fall Newsletter 2016 

Extra clothes are always a 
bonus after playing 
outside because; we like 
to muck about with the 
moisture that the weather 
has brought us. 

The rooms go outside to 
play every day. 

 

Please Remember! 

To sign your 
child in and out 
every day…no 
exceptions! 

Sign in books are kept at 
front table or in individual 
room. Ask your room staff 
for location and sign in and 

out daily Thanks 
If your child is going to be 
ABSENT, please let us know  

   

     
     

 

FAMILY GATHERING 
THURSDAY OCT 27 

 

We will be having a POTLUCK supper at the Army and 
Navy Community Centre 10117 93street. 
Sign-up sheet will be posted at the beginning of Oct. 
Bring your favorite dish the Centre will supply Hamburgers 
& Hotdogs or Turkey depending on the weather.  Special 
performances’ by the children and Mindy the Clown. 
 

Scrounge list  

• Plastic grocery 
bags 

• Old keys 
• Good on 1 side 
paper 

• Buttons 
• Ribbon ends 
• Spray bottles 

 

 

We will be 
closed  
Monday Oct 

10th 

Enjoy the Long 

week-end Play 

safe 

 

 


